
 

 

6 October 2025  

 

Public Service Choir Participation in Memorial Celebration for Dr. Mathavious 

 

The Premier’s Office is inviting present and past public officers to a rehearsal of the Public Service Choir on 

Tuesday, 7th October at 5:00 p.m., venue to be finalised. 

The choir will be rendering a selection at the Official Celebration of the life of Dr. Robert Mathavious on 

Wednesday, 15th October at the Multipurpose Sports Complex. For further information, please contact Mrs. 

Sandra Herbert at 468-2207.  

### 

For Additional Information Contact:  

Nekita Turnbull 

Chief Information Officer 

Department of Information and Public Relations 

Telephone: 468-2730 

Email: neturnbull@gov.vg 
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